

From: Ealing Council <updates@ealingcouncil.net>

Sent: 23 November 2023 18:40

To: Company the feet that the feet to be a still the feet to be a st

Subject: Care leavers take over, a new leisure centre, have your say and more

## Yours sincerely

## Ealing resident

From

Sent: 25 November 2023 00:09

To: anandj@ealing.gov.uk <anandj@ealing.gov.uk>; safercommunities@ealing.gov.uk

<safercommunities@ealing.gov.uk>

Subject: Fw: Care leavers take over, a new leisure centre, have your say and more

## **Dear Councillor**

Could you please take a look at these pictures and tell me which (if any) in your view represents a protest or activity that is unreasonable to the extent that it should be banned.



## **Paul Murphy**

From:

Sent:

13 January 2024 10:09

To:

safercommunities

Subject:

Mattock Lane PSPO

WARNING: This Message has originated from outside your organization, If you do not trust this email please either delete or follow the guidance on OneSpace.

I am writing to confirm my support of the continuation of the Mattock Lane Safe Zone Space Protection Order (PSPO).

I believe it is very important to retain this as a safe environment for vulnerable women seeing professional advice and guidance.

Regards

